DIVISION OF WATER &
WASTEWATER

JULIA L. JOHNSON CHARLES HILL
DIANE K. KIESLING DIRECTOR
JOE GARCIA (904) 413-6900
Public Serbvice Commission
May 15, 1996

Ms. Nitza Gonzalez O\ P

3971 SW 8th Street

Suite 205

Miami, Florida 33134
Dear Ms. Gonzalez:

This is to confirm our conversation this date regarding the application for reseller
exemption you recently filed on behalf of Poinciana Apartments. The Florida Public Service
Commission does not have jurisdiction over privately-owned water and wastewater utilities
in Dade County. Attached is a list of the counties in which the Commission currently has

jurisdiction. lmmmmmmmnemmecﬂmm
provisions for remetering.

If I can be of any further assistance, please feel free to call me at (904) 413-6686.
Sincerely,
;-ziﬁrséig:_EST‘EQN,
Patricia Brady
Regulatory Analyst ITI
Bureau of Policy Development
and Industry Structure.,
PLB:plb

cc:  Kay Flyna, Division of Records and Reporting
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